
The Pochin School
Newsletter 3rd December 2021

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends

This week has seen many of the children start the Christmas season with acts of kindness. I would like to 
thank the year 6 team who creatively made over 130 purple ribbons to sell to raise awareness of 
Premature births. The school raised over £150 which will be donated to the charity BLISS. If you would 
like more information or to make further donations please click on the following link https://www.bliss.org.uk

All the children enjoyed the wonderful theatre group who came to give the school a superb ‘Cinderella’ 
Pantomime.   It was wonderful watching the children take part in century old traditions of participating in the 
Panto and watching the younger children who really believed the magic shared in the acting.

Class 4 have been working hard on their Hanukkah assembly which will be shared through a virtual assembly on Monday.
Happy Hanukkah to all our Jewish friends.

Lastly we have had further guidance regarding the school plays. We are pleased to confirm that school plays can take place.
Can I please encourage all parents to respond to the questionnaire email sent out to all families, giving options on how this can be
safely done, to help the school make the right decision for our families this year.

Diary Dates

December
• 6th Class 4 Hanukah Assembly to whole school via     

video recording  
• 7th Class 1 Christmas Play – this is closed to parents
• 16th Class 2 Christmas Play – this is closed to     

parents
• 21st Christmas Church Service  - cancelled to visitors
• 21st – school closes for Christmas

January 2022
• 6th – school reopens for children

February 
• 1st – Governors Meeting 6:30pm
• 1st – Years 5/6 Basket Ball Competition (BEP)

Next week

School Dinners
Week 3

2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Burgers or Quorn 
Meatballs & rice

Tue – Chicken Pie or Potato &     
Courgette Bake

Wed – Roast Pork or Veggie 
Finger roast dinner

Thur – Chicken Pizza or Cheese  
and Tomato Pizza

Fri – Battered Fish or Quorn 
Dippers with Chips

On Fridays we can confirm that children are allowed to 
bring a small sachet of tomato sauce to go with their 
meal. This sauce cannot be shared with others and must 
comply to our no nut policy in school.

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month - Greek

British Value of the Month - Individual Liberty
Pochin Value of the Month - Honesty

Head Teacher and House Point Awards
The following children have worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

Ayomide, Alysia, Charlotte, Reidan, Ariya, Hugo, Eva, Josh,                 
Sebastian M, Frankie, Arron, Lucas W, Archer, Evelyn, Tanaya,         

Kian, Elijah, Siyani, Aarian, Jay-Te, Jake, Pippa, Seb

Bradgate Education Trust Survey
The TRUST would love to hear the views from our parents of how the school is doing. Please click the  link below to access the survey.

Family Survey – the link to access the survey is: https://bepschools.org/family-survey/

https://www.bliss.org.uk/
https://bepschools.org/family-survey/


In class 2 this term we have learnt all about materials and our school. We have all 
enjoyed making a project at home made out of reused materials to show an area of 
our school.


